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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act limits higher learning schools in this state from increasing the number of their
students by more than five percent each year. The Act requires each school to refer applications
they receive in excess of the limit to specified schools. (Flesch Readability Score: 64.2).

Prohibits public universities in this state from increasing enrollment by more than five percent over
the preceding academic year. Requires public universities to refer any application received by the
university in excess of the limit on enrollment to the nearest community college and to specified
public universities.
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